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50-410

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. B. Ralph Sylvia

, Executive Vice President - Nuclear
Operations

301 Plainfield Road
Syracuse, New York 13212

Gentlemen:

Subject: Allegation Concerning Nine Mile Point Units 1 and 2

The U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) recently received an anonymous letter which
alleged improper activities by workers at Nine Mile Point, primarily related to issues outside of
NRC regulatory concern. A copy of the allegation letter, with selected information concealed
to protect the identity of individuals not involved in the allegation, is provided as an attachment
to this letter.-

We request that you conduct a timely, independent investigation of the concerns noted in the
letter and make the results of this review available to NRC within 30 days of the receipt of this
letter. Further, ifany of the concerns are substantiated, you are requested to present any actions
which have been taken or are proposed to resolve the concern(s), and evaluate the issue(s) for
reportability. We request that any subsequent written response regarding this matter contain no
personal privacy, proprietary or safeguards information so that it can be released to the public
and placed in'the NRC's Public Document Room. Ifnecessary, such information should be
placed in a separate attachment which will be withheld from public disclosure.

The attachment to this letter should be controlled and distribution limited to personnel with a
"need to know" until your investigation of the allegation has been completed and reviewed by
NRC Region I. The attachment to this letter is considered Exempt from Public Disclosure in-
accordance with Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, Part 2.790(a). However, a copy of this
letter, excluding the attachment, will be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room.

The response requested by this letter is not subject to the clearance procedures of the Office of
Management and Budget as required by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511,
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Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation

If there is any difficulty in meeting this request, please contact me as soon as possible at
(215) 337-5233.

Your cooperation in this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely,

C'Ul .. .'~ V. C&lv'4;s,

James C. Linville, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch No. 1

Division of Reactor Projects

Attachment - Not for Public Disclosure:
.As stated
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cc w/o Attachment:
W-. Hansen, Manager - Corporate Quality Assurance
M. Colomb, Unit 2 Superintendent - Operations
C. Beckham, Manager - Nuclear Quality Assurance Operations
R. Abbott, Manager - Unit 2
J. Perry, Vice President - Quality Assurance
K. Dahlberg, Manager - Unit 1

R. Randall, Unit 1 Superintendent - Operations
J. Firlit, Vice President - Nuclear Generation
C. Terry, Vice President - Nuclear Engineering and Licensing
S. Wilczek, Vice President - Nuclear Support

'J. Warden, New York Consumer Protection Branch
G. Wilson, Senior Attorney
J. Keib, Esquire
M. Wetterhahn, Jr., Esquire
Director, Power Division, Department of Public Service, State

State of New York, Department of Law
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New York, SLO Designee

of New York
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bcc w/o Attachment:
Region I Docket Room (w/concurrences)
J. Joyner, DRSS
J. Linville, DRP
D. Vito, DRP
G. Meyer, DRP
M. Miller, DRP
R. Capra, NRR
J. Caldwell, EDO
M. Perkins, DRMA (Allegation File RI-.90-A-0203)
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